
 

 

 
                                                 
    

    

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

May 25, 2021 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

We are reaching out to solicit community participation in planning for two grants made available to our district 

via the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSA) and the American 

Rescue Plan (ARP).  These grants combined will bring in over one million dollars in federal funds over the 

next four years and provide a unique opportunity to address specific student needs we are seeing in our 

school community.  

To that end, we need your help and will be holding two community forums to share information about how 

these funds can be spent and to seek community input in targeting support for our students over the next 

four years.  Parents, faculty and staff are invited to attend.  The details of our two upcoming meetings are as 

follows: 

            Tuesday, June 1          4:00-5:00 PM  HS/MS Cafeteria 

            Tuesday, June 8          8:00-9:00 AM District offices 

Thank you for your continued partnership and participation. 

Stronger together, 

 

Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Skaneateles High School  

Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of 

Schools 
(315) 291-2221 

 

Connor Brown 
School Business Manager 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 
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